
 
 
 

APPENDIX 3 
 
 
 
 Your Ref: 
 Our Ref : SM/092100 
 DX: 120400 Winchester 5 
 
 
1 April 2005 
        
Dear  
 
 
Variation of Fees for On-Street Parking Permits in Winchester 
 
Winchester City Council is proposing to increase the fees for on-street parking permits. For the 
proposed variations to come into effect a variation to the existing order must be made.  
 
The proposal including details of the proposed increases is shown overleaf. Information is 
provided as to how to make any objection and where you can inspect the documentation 
associated with this proposal.  
 
Any objection or other representation must be sent in writing, stating the grounds upon which 
they are made, to S Whetnall, City Secretary and Solicitor, Winchester City Council , City 
Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester, SO23 9LJ. Any correspondence must be received by 
no later than the 25th April 2005. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
C B Davies         
Parking Manager         


